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October 26, 2012 
 
 

Mr. Dale Hamilton 
484 Dry Creek Road 
Topmost, Kentucky  41862 
 
Re: Southern Water and Sewer District 
 Case No. 2012-00309 
 
Dear Mr. Hamilton: 
 
 The Public Service Commission acknowledges receipt of your letter regarding 
Southern Water and Sewer District’s proposed rate adjustment and the petition 
enclosed therein.  Your letter and petition have been placed into the record of the 
above-referenced case and will be considered by the Public Service Commission when 
it reviews the proposed rate adjustment. 
 
 Please note that the case record is available for public inspection and all 
documents filed with the Public Service Commission in that may be viewed and 
downloaded at the Public Service Commission’s Web site at http://psc.ky.gov/.  
 
 Please also note that the Attorney General, who is authorized by statute to 
represent the interest of consumers, has intervened in this case.  You may contact 
Assistant Attorney General David Spenard of the Attorney General’s Office of Rate 
Intervention his by telephoning (502) 696-5457 or writing to Mr. Spenard’s attention at 
1024 Capital Center Drive, Suite 200, Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8204. 
 

Direct any questions regarding this letter to Commission Staff counsel Gerald 
Wuetcher at (502) 564-3940. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Linda Faulkner 
Director, Filings Division 
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Steven L. Beshear 
Governor 
 
Leonard K. Peters 
Secretary 
Energy and Environment Cabinet 

 

David L. Armstrong 
Chairman 

 
James W. Gardner 

Vice Chairman 
 

         Linda Breathitt                              
Commissioner 
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